
Bath Electric, Gas and Water Systems  
 Owned by the Village of Bath 

 

7 South Avenue 
Bath, New York 14810 

(607) 776-2173 
 
 
November 20, 2023 
 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223-1350 
 
 
Re: Case Nos. 15-G-0589, 17-G-0423 – System Improvement Plan (SIP) Surcharge Statement 
 Filing in compliance with Commission Order, issued April 23, 2018 
 
 
Secretary Phillips: 
 
Enclosed for filing is System Improvement Plan (SIP) Surcharge Statement No. 6, to P.S.C. No. 4 – Gas, 
effective January 1, 2024, in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the 
State of New York.  
 
Should you have any questions and/or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at (607) 664-9103 or (716) 998-9794. I can also be reached via email at ebonacci@begws.com.  
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 

Erin B. Bonacci 
Director of Municipal Utilities  
 
 
Cc: Jordan Snell – Bath Electric, Gas and Water Systems 
 

 Received: 11/20/2023 
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